
 

      

Notice 
 

In view of the prevailing weather conditions, the Freshers’ and Farewell Meet–2025 for the newly 
admitted and outgoing students of the Institute of Technology, Zakura Campus, Srinagar, scheduled 
on Thursday, September 4, 2025, at the Convocation Complex, University of Kashmir, is hereby 
postponed. 

The revised date shall be notified separately in due course of time. The inconvenience caused is 
regretted. 
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